
 
 

 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

YEAR END CLAIMS PAYMENT SCHEDULE 
 

DECEMBER 23, 2011 

 

As previously communicated, in connection with the upcoming 

compressed holiday workweeks and year-end Form 1099 

processing, there will be no check run on Tuesday, December 

27, 2011.  The next check run following that is scheduled for 

Tuesday, January 3, 2012.   

 


